
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Roman Catholic Church  Parish Office 702-228-8311 

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - 3 - August 31, 2014 

Pastor’s Note Offertory and Attendance 
August 24, 2014 

4:00pm Vigil 
6:30am 
8:00am 
10:00am 
12:00pm 
4:00pm 
6:00pm 
Mailed-in 
Online 
 
 

UNLV Newman Center 

4,758.50 
3,804.00 
5,452.00 
4,603.50 
3,471.50 
3,661.00 
2,465.33 

793.00 
3,980.00 

32,988.83 
 

12,204.50 

627 
553 
624 

1336 
782 
714 
687 

 

Offering Attendance Dear Parishioners, 
 
With a Parish Pastoral council, I am 
able to consult the leadership of the 
parish, acknowledge the wisdom of 
our parishioners, and share with 
them my responsibility for the  
governance of the parish. As you 
may know, our Parish Pastoral 
Council was established during March of last year. 
Based on the recommendation of parishioners, I have 
chosen the following people and appointed them for 
a three year term; Jessica Abad-Santos, Megan 
 Shingleton, and Bill Singletary. They now join James 
Kohl (Chairperson), Valarie Murzl (Vice-Chair) Craig 
Galati (Secretary), Larry Brown, Tom Carroll, Jeanne 
Kilduff, Greg Korte, Alice Roybal-Benson, and John 
Kilduff, Ex-Oficio (President Parish Finance Council) 
as members of our Parish Pastoral Council. The 
council’s task is, first of all, to study those matters 
brought to its attention and shed light on them. Its 
second task is to reflect on them thoroughly, to  
discern their true nature, to evaluate and to ponder 
them. Its final task is to draw sound conclusions. The 
council presents these conclusions to the me in the 
form of recommendations. I am grateful to each one 
of them for accepting my invitation to join this  
council and I look forward to working with them. 
 
Finally, whether you will be hitting the road or  
enjoying a quiet weekend at home,  I would like to 
wish everyone a happy, restful, and safe Labor Day  
holiday. As a reminder, daily mass will be celebrated 
at 9:00 am on Monday, September 1st. May God 
bless you and your families.  
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

 

Announcement 
for Daily Mass 

Attendees 

The St. Elizabeth Ann Seton School children  
attend the 8:00 mass held every Wednesday 
morning and remain in the church until 9:00 am. 
The Mater Dei Chapel is pen to everyone for 
prayer following Daily Mass. 

SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday, October 25, 

2014 
11:00 a.m.—9 :00 p.m. 

FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 
Share with us your culture and 

food for our  
International Food Festival!  
For more information please 

contact  
George Rogers at 

george@gmralv.com 

300,785 
234,448 
$66,337 

749 
40,000 

100,000 
50,000 

CSA Pledges (as of 8/20/14) 
CSA Assessment 
Overage (Parish Rebate) 
Participating Families 
Air-conditioning unit  
Still Needed for Faith Formation 
Still Needed for School Tuition Reduction 


